Electoral Board Meeting of January 7, 2005

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:05 am.

Present were: Dirk Brouwer; Vice Chairman, T. Q. Hutchinson; Secretary, John Harold General Registrar. Kevin Linehan, Chairman participated through a speaker phone connection.

The Secretary presided. Minutes of the meeting of December 17, 2004 were approved as printed and distributed with the Chairman abstaining.

The Board agreed to continue its search for a polling place for precinct two.

Under active consideration are: St. Leo's Complex Pope Paul VI School Church of Christ Science Mennonite Church Truro Church American Legion Building Army Navy Golf Course Building

The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a m.

T. Q. Hutchinson, Secretary